
      The Franciscan Sisters of Christian Charity donor tree located in
St. Anne’s Hall was created to recognize Sisters who have impacted

the Yuma Community in their service to God, the Church, and the
field of education deeply rooted in the Franciscan tradition. The first
Franciscan Sisters arrived in Yuma in the 1930’s and began teaching
at Immaculate Conception School located on Fourth Ave and Fourth
Street. These pioneers paved the way for generations of Franciscan

Sisters to continue to serve Immaculate Conception Parish and
School, St. Francis of Assisi, and Yuma Catholic High School.  Please
help us fill the leaves with all 193 Sisters who have been in the Yuma

area. Come by the school office or purchase one on line with the
name of a Franciscan Sister. Each leaf is $150 which includes the

engraving. All proceeds to benefit the school expansion plan. Help us
expand our facility so we can serve our Catholic families in Yuma

County.
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